ADDENDUM #1

RFQ
Playground Renovations
FB2009

RESPONSES DUE:

3:00 PM, July 22, 2019

July 15, 2019

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum and include with your proposal.

Jerry Bates Russell Frye
Purchasing Director Buyer
Company

Authorized Signature

Date

CLARIFICATIONS

See below for questions received from potential proposers and the City’s response to each:

e Question: Is it possible to share a budget for this project?
o Response: The budget is as follows: for Construction $500,000. Design fee not to
exceed $75,000. This is for all three projects.

e Question: Do you have an estimated completion date for this project?
o Response: Award design contract Sept 2019. 3- 4 months of design time. Advertise for
construction bids in Jan/Feb 2020.

e Question: Do you have an estimated number of public meetings you would like to have?

o Response: No. Currently at this time no public meetings are planned. However, you
will be asked to attend a pre-design scope meeting with Recreation Director & city
bond committee. Designs will be presented to Recreation staff & city bond committee
prior to bidding (could be one design development & one at 90%) — this will be
determined during negotiations.

e Question: Do you intend to have separate public meetings for each playground or joint
meetings?
o Response: No. There are no public meetings currently planned/scheduled for each
playground.
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